Brandon LEWIS

A strong voice for Great Yarmouth

Mr Gordon Mitchell
Great Yarmouth Borough Council
Town Hall
Hall Plain
Great Yarmouth
NR30 2QF



1/4/15

Dear Mr Mitchell

I have been contacted by a resident who has raised some concerns regarding the parking situation around the Cliff Hotel in Gorleston.

The resident is concerned as many guests and visitors choose to leave their cars in the area around the Cliff Hotel for extended periods of time, with no parking restrictions in the area to stop the roads becoming congested.

I would be very grateful if you could investigate this matter so i can respond to the resident.

Yours sincerely,

RECEIVED

7 APR 2015

Chief Executive

Brandon Lewis

Conservative candidate for Great Yarmouth